The Kingsbury Pape

Extra! Extra! Read All About It!

June 2019 Volume III

www.waterbury.k12.ct.us/17/Content2/23138

Spring has sprung at Kingsbury!



Kajeda Fraser is Kingsbury School's Student of the Year!

Congratulations, Kajeda! Kajeda is a model student in academics and as a person. A fifth grader in Miss Dibella's class, she has earned a reputation for being mature, considerate and funny. We will miss you, Kajeda!



Kingsbury teacher of the Year Mrs. Anna Gauvin

- ☐ In memory of the Waterbury Republican Publisher page 2
- D Mrs. Gauvin
 Page 3
- ☐ Storyteller visits
 Kingsbury
 page 3
- □ Fifth Grade Thoughts of Kingsbury age 3
- "Kingsbury Louvre" page 4



Mrs. Ramirez named Administrator of the Year



We are proud of Mrs. Ramirez for being recognized as the wonderful administrator we know she is. Congratulations!



Remembering William J. Pape II



Waterbury, CT - Kingsbury School has been honored to call our school newspaper "The Pape" named for one of its most distinguished alumni Mr. William J. Pape II. Mr. Pape passed away on April 20, 2019.

William J. Pape II was born on August 14, 1931 in Waterbury, the son of William B. Pape and Helen Cronan Pape. In addition to F.J. Kingsbury School, he graduated from the Naval Academy and Harvard Business School.

As the grandson of the Republican American's founder, William Jamieson Pape, and son of the paper's publisher, William B. Pape, Mr. Pape grew up in the newspaper business.

William J. Pape II saw the Republican American recognized by several awards including the Livingston Award from the University of Michigan for outstanding local reporting.



Teacher of the Year



MRS. ANNA GAUVIN HAS BEEN VOTED KINGSBURY SCHOOL'S TEACHER OF THE YEAR.

MRS. GAUVIN DOES SO
MANY THINGS FOR
KINGSBURY INCLUDING
PLANTING HER GARDEN
OF VEGETABLES AND
FLOWERS TO BEAUTIFY
OUR SCHOOL.

SHE ALSO PARTICIPATES
IN MANY AFTER SCHOOL
ACTIVITIES WITH
STUDENTS AND FAMILIES.

THANK YOU, MRS. GAUVIN!



storyteller Eshu Bumpus visits F.J.Kingsburg School

Waterbury, CT - Eshu Bumpus entertained Kingsbury students with his musical storytelling. Everyone enjoyed this experience!

"My primary mission is to help raise the level of students' and teachers' confidence with creating, writing and telling stories. I try to do this by developing tools that break the story creation process down into finite, very accessible tasks and into activities that are as enjoyable as they are edifying. My hope with this is to encourage literacy, communication, and forge a strong sense of community with what I see as our most human of activities, storytelling", says Mr. Bumpus.



FIFTH GRADE PARTING THOUGHTS

- "To me, Kingsbury is a nice and amazing place because I make a lot of friends and the specials are cool."
- "Kingsbury is the school that helped me graduate 5th grade and also taught me how to respect people."

Kingsbury is:

Kind
Intelligent
Not rude
Great
Super
Brave
Unlazy
Respectful
Yup

"KINGSBURY MEANS
WARM HUGS AND
SMILES. I HAVE MANY
TEACHERS THAT MET
THE CRITERIA OF
ALWAYS HAVING A
SMILE ON THEIR FACES.
WELCOMING ME AND
BEING GLAD I CAME. I
TRULY APPRECIATE YOU
ALL"

The Kingsbury Pape

page 4

The Louvre







2018-2019





















